
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 March 2023 

Dear School Community, 

Due to COVID 19, our school unfortunately was unable to celebrate its 50th anniversary. 

However, plans are now underway to celebrate our fantastic school.   

A number of event dates have been finalised. 

• Friday 12th May             50th Dinner  Radisson Roe Park Limavady 

• Saturday 20th May         Open Day including Down Memory Lane exhibition 

• Sunday 21st May                   50th Mass     St Patrick’s Church Dungiven 2.00p.m. 

• Saturday 17th June        Family Fun Day  

 

Details about these events will be issued shortly. 

Keep an eye on our our school website   www.stcanicepsdungiven.com 

and Friends of St Canice Facebook page. 

We invite anyone with school photographs or newspaper articles to make contact with our 

school office by Thursday 5th April.  

Original items will be photocopied and returned to their owners. 

02877741457 or       email info@stcanices.dungiven.ni.sch. 

 

               

                                  Together We Learn, Live and Laugh              
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